
 

Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board Environment and Traffic Committee 18 May 2004 

2. SALISBURY STREET CONSTRUCTION ZONE 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Principal Transport Planner/Team Leader  Barry Cook, Traffic Engineer (Community),  DDI 941-8938 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek the Committee’s recommendation that the Board approve the 

installation of a “Construction Zone Authorised Vehicles Only” on the south side of Salisbury Street 
between Colombo Street and Manchester Street (see attachment). 

 
 A request has been received from Hawkins Construction for a construction zone outside Nos 138, 140 

and 142 Salisbury Street where a redevelopment of the site is taking place, which will continue until 
30 November 2004.  There are currently no parking restrictions in this area and all day commuter 
parking occurs.  After November the area will revert back to all day parking. 

 
 The construction zone will not only assist the operations on the site, but will also prevent damage to 

parked vehicles and improve the safety for the traffic flow in Salisbury Street, which is a “one way” 
arterial road. 

 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Committee recommend to the Board that: 
 
  1. A “Construction Zone Authorised Vehicles Only” be created on the 

south side of Salisbury Street commencing at a point 59 metres from 
its intersection with Colombo Street and extending in an easterly 
direction for a distance of 24 metres. 

 
  2. The area revert back to all day parking on completion of the works. 
 
 


